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Za By the Spa! Save the date!

Come and join us on Sunday March 13th, 2015

5:30 PM till 7:30 PM

4601 S. Ballsam Way, Littleton CO, 80123

Your family and friends are welcome to join us as well!

Pizza and pop will be provided.

It will be a fun social for everyone to get to know each other and a time to talk about starting a meet up group for blind and visually impaired individuals.

We also would like to share our mission and ideas with you as well as get your input and ideas too!

RSVP to Estella Jane: 
estellajanerei@gmail.com

Please RSVP as soon as possible to let us know if you are able to make it.

Thank you and hope to see you there!

Estella Jane Diccianni, Dan Passarelli, and Liliya Asadullina
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